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Heard-----
Nine high school stu­
dents made honor roll,
ÎIr. Inscoe (our county 
superintendent) is engaged 
to the county Home Demon­
stration agent.
Noticed-----
Joyce Williams and Jean 
Boykin wearing their socks 
turned all the way up (al­
most to their knee) these 
cold days?
Nancy Medlin's beautiful 
new, fall skirts and sweat­
ers ,
Betty Lou Glover lets pro­
fessionals do her serenad­
ing to James Paul? (Remem­
ber the I.'larimba Quarette.)
1̂ 1; of the m  eligible 
high school students regi­
stered for the "Mock Elec­
tion" of November four.
How much the "paper stick" 
in the library helps pre­
serve the paper. (Thanks, 
Miss Oglesby.)
Seen-----
Those red dungarees that 

Fuzzy Morgan, Barbara Boy­
kin, and Carolyn Howell 
vreiir.
How much cleaner the rest 
rooms are. (Thank Mrs. Ed- 
wards and her eighth 
graders.)
Kow nice and attractive 
Jdnkie Bragg and Ann Med- 
lin look in black.

Absences totaling 1693
were reported for the se­
cond month as it came to a 
close Tuesday, The report 
further revealed that only 
three grades in the entire 
school had less than 100 
absences,
"¥ork, pink eye, and an 
attitvide of don't care"
states Principal Ml W, 
Weaver, were the main
causes leading to these
absences.
The elementary grades 
accounted for 130l4,‘ the 
high school for 389.

RECORDS MADE 
Three grades were respon­
sible for over 200 absen­
tees each] six grades had 
over 100 apiece.
This rccord, if continued, 
as the principal has re- 
itera'Led a nmber of times 
thic fall, will keep the 
schooj. from gaining a;i ad- 
diti'oual teacher in the 
elementary and in the 
high school next year. 
Principal Heaver •'urges 
parents io  keep their

children in school as 
much as possible.
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PROBLEM SOLVING

Need a bookkeeping prob­
lem solved? STELU JONBS 
is very efficient.
If you need any help on a 
physics problem, see GAR- 
I?nLL JOflES, He's a whiiz in 
solving diffijcjiilfc ra’ohlema*

WE5T1NGHOUSE

1
/-I"-’--'"'"

0ilM
t-’ ' ili'l

can be sure . . .  . i f  I
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